

3/31/2023

Stone Canyon Community Foundation attn: Rosemary Chansky c/o Community Foundation for Southern Arizona 5049 E Broadway Blvd, Ste 201 Tucson, AZ 85711

Dear Rosemary,

The future looks bright at the Children's Museum - all thanks to you!

Rosemary, thank you so much for standing beside us as we continue our mission to provide fun, play-based, interactive, hands-on learning experiences for children and their families. We are so grateful.





Because of your generosity, inspiring children to reach their full potential through discovery, creativity, and learning is all possible. You will be hearing more from us soon as we put your wonderful gift to use! In the meantime, please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or want to share your thoughts. We are here for you, like you are for us.

Again, thank you so much for making play possible. We couldn't do it without you!

With gratitude,

Hilary Van Alsburg
Executive Director

We are thirded to have your Support, thank you!